Guilden Sutton Parish Council Newsletter - January 2019

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

The remembrance service followed by the "Battle's Over" beacon lighting event on the 11th November was well attended by residents. The Parish Council would like to thank Cllr Paterson, Ringway, Matthew Owen, Rev Heather Carty and Raewyn Bailey for their contribution to the events.





The next Parish Council meeting dates are:

Thursday 10th January	7.30pm	Guilden	Sutton	Village Hall
Wednesday 6th February	7.30pm	Guilden	Sutton	Village Hall
Wednesday 6th March	7.30pm	Guilden	Sutton	Village Hall

For more information on our meetings and community information visit www.guildensutton.org.uk. Please note our email address has changed to guildensuttonparishclerk@gmail.com

Dog Fouling

Dog fouling is an on-going problem in the village and features regularly in Parish Council meetings. Leaving dog faeces in public areas is extremely unpleasant and unnecessary. Most dog owners are responsible pet owners and do pick up after their dogs but are let down by those who fail to take responsibility. Please let's try to make Guilden Sutton a dog poo free village by using the bins provided.

Hedges

Hedges are becoming an issue for the movement of pushchairs and wheelchairs around the village. Please note hedges should not extend onto public pathways.

Green Space

Over the last few months a Green Space (www.gsgreenspace.org.uk) steering group has been set up. Their aim is for the community to buy several acres of land for the community to use for leisure and recreation. The Parish Council are potentially looking into investing in the venture and invite residents to send their views on the project and the potential of a Parish Council contribution to guildensuttonparishclerk@gmail.com

Thank you to the Guilden Sutton Village light switch on committee for another fantastic festive Christmas light switch on event. This year we had the addition of two large wreaths on the Village Hall. Every year we get more lights added and more people turning up to enjoy the mulled wine, sing along and stalls. Father Christmas was a very busy man listening to the children's Christmas lists and handing out gifts. A great time was had by all!